
 

 

 
VIA EMAIL 
 
January 30, 2023 

Legislative & Planning Services 
Department 
Office of the Regional Clerk 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville ON L6M 3L1 
 

Hassaan Basit, President and CAO, Conservation Halton 
Quentin Hanchard, CAO, Credit Valley Conservation Authority  
Samantha Lawson, CAO, Grand River Conservation Authority 
 

 

 
Please be advised that at its meeting held Wednesday, January 25, 2023, the Council 
of the Regional Municipality of Halton adopted the following resolution: 
  
RESOLUTION:  FN-06-23 - 2023 Budget and Business Plan and Disposition of 

2022 Surplus 
 

THAT the Boards and Agencies (excluding Halton Regional Police Service) levy 
requests for 2023 be approved as follows: 

a. $9,933,846 to Conservation Halton; 
b. $688,139 to Credit Valley Conservation; 
c. $317,067 to Grand River Conservation Authority. 

 
 
Included please find a copy of Report No. FN-06-23 for your information. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at the e-mail address below. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Graham Milne 
Regional Clerk 
graham.milne@halton.ca 
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